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Discussion of Institutions Not In Compliance  
with Accreditation Timelines 

February 2025 
 
Overview 
This item provides information to the COA regarding institutions that have not complied with 
the timelines of the accreditation cycle.  Over the course of the year, this item covers Common 
Standards submissions, Annual Accreditation Fees, Annual Data Submission, Preconditions and 
Program Review submissions. This year, staff is also reporting on the submissions for the SB 488 
literacy certification review process. 
 
Staff Recommendation 
This is an action/information item.  
 
Background  
At the August 2014 meeting the COA requested information regarding institutions that are not 
complying with accreditation timelines.  Since that time staff have been providing the COA with 
this information. 
 
Update on Submission of SB488 Literacy Certification Documentation 
At the October 2024 meeting, staff discussed the October 4, 2024 deadline for submission of 
the SB 488 literacy certification documentation.  At that meeting staff notified the COA that 
extensions had been granted to institutions with extenuating circumstances.  These extensions 
were granted through November 15, 2024. Ultimately, 20 institutions sought an extension. 
Since then, 19 of the 20 institutions have submitted the required documentation. The 
remaining submission has not yet been submitted due medical reasons. Staff have been in 
communication with the institution, and they will be submitting by March 15, 2025. 
  

Due Date Institution Status 

November 15, 2025 La Sierra University Not received due to medical reasons 

 
Next Steps 
Commission staff will continue to work with this institution to get late documents submitted 
and an update will be provided at future meetings. 


